
 

 

 

                                                                                                                          5th February 2024 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 

This term the children will be reading the book “Fortunately the Milk”, written by Neil Gaiman, as part 

of their literacy work. We would like the children to own their own book, which they will be able to take 

home during their learning, to increase their understanding of the text. We hope parents and carers 

will read this book with their child, as it is brilliant. 

This book is available on Amazon at the reasonable price of £2.78, for a used copy, or a little more for 

a new book. We only have 16 copies for the year group, so, if you are able to purchase a book for your 

child, it would really enhance their learning and for the rest of the class. 

If your child would like to donate their book to the school at the end of the school year, we would be 

very grateful.  

We do not wish to add any additional financial strain on families but do recognise the value and impact 

of each child having their own book. If you have any questions, please do hesitate to contact the school. 

Thank you for your continued support, it is really appreciated. 

 

Mrs Groves            Mrs O’Leary            Mr Pawson 

Y3 Teachers 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


